
 

 

 

 

 

Sarsuna College 

NOTICE 

09.01.2021 

 

All library staff of the college are hereby asked to come to the college on Monday 

and Thursday (except holidays) of every week and take care of the books, 

computers, furniture etc. of the library. They are further asked to sign in the 

subsidiary attendance register / sheet kept in the office. The librarian is requested 

to attend the college library at least once a week and give instruction to the library 

staff regarding the maintenance of library and issuance of books / e-books to the 

students following COVID protocol. 
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